FC4.4.18

Attending: Ella Spitler, Mario Hernandez, Erik Peachy (Treasurer), Jeremy Brenneman
(Secretary), Emmanuel Kampanga (VP)

Call to order- 7:20

LSA, ISO, BSU- Donning of the Kente ceremony- this ceremony celebrates the accomplishments
of students of color who are graduating. This is a tradition that was started in 1700s in other
areas of the world. All are handmade. This is the third year this ceremony has happened at
EMU.

They are requesting $821.11 to account for all students. Each stole normal stole is $21.99 (19).
425.80 will be spent on normal stoles. If someone wants one with flags on it will be $31.92 (7).
395.31 will be spent on stoles with flags. Two flags will cost $41.92 (4).

SGA funded the flag stoles last year.

This has previously been funded by international students and fund raising.

The donning is on April 18"™ and is open to everyone. They are able to do fund raisers to meet
SGA half way. Celeste said they would work to make sure students don’t have to pay for stoles.

This is available to any student who works with LSA, BSU, and ISO.

Future events to consider before funding this request are late night pancakes ($300), and a
forum ($50). We would be able to fund these events and nothing else.

Option 1: Fund the entire request

Option 2: Fund $500 but students receiving the stoles will have to pay for some of it.



